FAX: to Idaho Secretary of State 208-334-2080

FAX: from The Connection 208-578-9463

C 50250 2816 JUN 20 PM 3: 13 updates

Idaho Secretary of State P.O. Box 83720 Boise, ID 83720

Re: updating our annual report so that we may renew our State beer and wine license. Blaine County Seniors' Council INL.

-Dear Secretary of State,

We have been told by the Idaho State Police, Alcohol Beverage Control, that it will not renew our beer and wine license until amendments are made to our annual report. I understand I cannot file a new report until October; our license expires July 31, 2016. There have been changes to our board since we filed in October 2015 and we have a new Executive Director. Please see below for the current Board of Directors and Executive Director. These are ONLY and people who should be listed on our annual report:

Michael Beck Board Chair and Treasurer 660 El Dorado Lane, Hailey ID 83333

Mike Walton Secretary 3061 Berry Creek Dr. Hailey, ID 83333

Craig Aberbach Director 610 Little Lena Dr. Hailey, ID 83333

Shelly Siebel, Director 400 South Main, Hailey, ID 83333

Steve England, Director 3011 Berry Creek Dr. Hailey, ID 83333

Becky Duncan, Director 304 Glendale Road, Bellevue, ID 83313

Debra Rosen, Director 205 Bannock Dr., Hailey, ID 83333

Teresa Beahen Lipman, Executive Director 910 Quigley Road, Hailey, ID 83333

Thank you,

Karen Lukes The Connection 208-788-3468

I attest that all the aboye information is true: Michael Beck, Board Chair and Treasurer